
 

 

 

 

 

October 10, 2020 

 

To Members of the AMA YPS, 

The New Hampshire Medical Society enthusiastically supports Albert Hsu, M.D., for the 
position of Chair-Elect of AMA’s Young Physicians Section. 

Prior to moving to Missouri, Dr. Hsu served on the Medical Society’s Governing Council and 
as New Hampshire’s YPS delegate, while practicing as an Assistant Professor in the Division 
of Reproductive Endocrinology and Infertility, Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, 
Dartmouth-Hitchcock Medical Center (DHMC) and Geisel School of Medicine at Dartmouth 
in Lebanon, NH. 

Dr. Hsu maintained an active interest in the legislative process, including testifying before the 
New Hampshire legislature.  He has also demonstrated a strong commitment to improving the 
practice of medicine, advancing patient care and supporting his physician colleagues.  

We strongly urge you to consider Dr. Hsu for this leadership role in American Medical 
Association’s Young Physician Section. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tessa Lafortune-Greenberg, M.D. 
President 


